
 
 

 

Willemstad – Curacao, October 10th 2024 

 

Dear customers, 
 
Our mv Pia Express has sailed last week from the port of Moin/Costa Rica and 
was heading for the port of Tampa/Florida for scheduled arrival on October 7th. 
Unfortunately, due to extremely dangerous hurricane “Milton” and the closure 
of all terminals around Tampa Bay and most ports in Florida, this has resulted 
into extended delays to the scheduled vessel´s arrival. Seacat n.v. is officially 
declaring Force Majeure and has ordered the vessel to proceed to the port of 
Panama City/Florida.  
 
The arrival into Panama City/Florida is expected for October 12th 2024.  
Seacatline n.v. will discharge all cargo on board of Pia Express (under VN 
JE24040NB) in Panama City. Please contact our US agency NAGA Logistics to 
coordinate the collection of your cargo.  
 
Regards 
Seacat n.v. 


